
Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting January 3, 2017 

 

Present were Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski and Chris Sawyer 

Meeting convened at 6:55 PM.  Minutes of Dec. 6, 2016 meeting were approved.  Trustees reviewed and 

approved Scholarship Application Form for 2017, Annual Report for Town Report, and a letter to Mill 

River Wealth Management thanking them for their presentation. 

We expect to have MS9 and MS10 from Bearing Point before the end of the month and will review and 

approve them at our next meeting for inclusion in the Town Report. 

We received another $4,200 in donations for scholarship fund.  Sue will send out thank you letters. 

Peter will issue the next round of scholarship checks.  Chris will follow up with students whom we 

haven’t heard from yet. 

Perpetual Care funds were discussed.  Cemetery Trustees are gathering more details about individual 

cemetery plots and costs. 

Meeting adjourned 7:37 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Weeks 


